
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us for an Open House on Wednesday, August 6th or Wednesday, 

August 13th from 4:00-7:00.  Come tour the studio, meet with Alissa and 

register for classes.  This is also a great opportunity to ask questions, enroll 

in classes and reserve your dancer’s spot for 2025-2026 season!   

The studio is located at 111 N. Clinton Ave. in downtown St. Johns, on the west side of 

the first block. 

Contact Alissa at alissa@alissasdanceelite.com or (989)224-0207 with any questions. 

Open House! 
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